
To whom it may concern, 
My name is Mr Veselko Roso, owner of Lot 21. 
65 Warriewood Rd, Warriewood. 
I am writing to you to identify issues of concern in relation to the proposed development 
application lodged by Craig & Rhodes Pty Ltd. 
Specifically modification No: 
Mod2020/0352 - N0182/13
I would like to voice my disapproval regarding the issue of cats on properties in the area. I 
bought into the area specifically as it was a cat free zone ( I am allergic) . Too many times 
owners will let them roam free carelessly. Cats bound over fences soiling other peoples 
property, attacking native wildlife, screeching noises at night disturbing sleep, become feral 
and attack the general public as well. I have experienced this from my previous council of 
Canterbury- Bankstown. I know all too well the slippery slope this leads to. It would definitely 
lead to litigation against your council I’m sure. 
Please consider my submission against this development application modification! 
Regards, 
Veselko & Dragica Roso. 
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